
                          PUBLIC CONTRACTS REVIEW BOARD  

 

 

Case No 1967- SPD6/2023/045- Tender for Provision of Services to Undertake a 

Feasibility Study Exploring Various Waste Management Approaches in the 

Maltese Islands 

27th February 2024 

 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board having noted the Letter of Reply dated 13th February 

2024, filed by Mr David Muscat on behalf of the Ministry for the Environment, Energy and 

Enterprise, wherein they stated that the Contracting Authority intends to withdraw the 

Tender resolves:. 

 

That it will not consider the objection filed by EMCS Advisory Ltd any further. 

 

 

Under these circumstances, this Board recommends that the deposit paid by the Appellant 

when filing the objection, be reimbursed. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Kenneth Swain               Dr Charles Cassar                   Mr Lawrence Ancilleri 

Chairman                              Member                                   Member 


